‘ COPY
LIiOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, I endon, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305

14th July, 1961,

Dear Sirs 3

ors " 4]

with reference to your memorandum
of the 8%th May last, I have to inform you
that the case of this ship has becn considered
b{ theCommittee at their meeting today and
it has been decided to record a Notation
of "Surveys overdue 6,60" in the Doclety's
Register DBooks

As the ship is laid up, it be that
the Owners would prefer that tzh:{a should be
reflected in the notation appearing in the
Reglster Book and, if so ¢he Committee would be
prozgam& to glve 1natmt1m for a notation
of “Laid up - ‘urveys overdue 6,60" to be
recordeds

Yours f£aithfully,

Deputy glerk to the Classification
Conmit

ttee.

The Surveyors,
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